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Hello, 
I am resident of Portland, Maine writing in favor of LD 698 - An Act to Sustain 
Emergency Homeless Shelters in Maine. Our emergency shelters provide a vital 
resource for Mainers year round. The continued funding of our shelters is an act that 
could mean life or death for many during some of Maine's hardest and coldest 
months. LD 698 represents Maine's ongoing investment in each of it's citizens and an 
ongoing investment in all of our communities. 
Thank you for your time. 


